
 

Tiger Tales 
Madison Elementary  
510 N. Palmetto Ave.  
Marshfield, Wi 54449 
June 2021 

 

From the Desk of Mrs. Scheer 
Thank you for all of your patience, understanding, and support this year.  We could not have made it without 
each and every one of you.  I hope you all have a wonderful summer, and I will see you on September 1! 
Remember you can contact me at any time by calling the school or emailing me at 
scheer@marshfieldschools.org  
 
Madison Elementary is on Instagram 
Follow us @madisonelemmarshfield on Instagram to see  
the latest activities and happenings! Tag us with the hashtags 
 #madisonfamily & #madisonproud 
Scan the QR code or name tag to get started! 
 
Madison Elementary is on YouTube 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCLq6EC5jFuVDOP9a7O08P5g 
 

Madison Happenings & Events 
June 2: PTO Meeting – 6:00 North Parking Lot 
June 3: Last Day of School 
June 7-June 11: Camp Invention 
June 14 – July 23: Summer School 
September 1: First Day of School 
 
Congratulations!!!!     PBIS Monthly Winners 
Super Tiger: Student of the Month – Charlie, Ava, & Griffin 
Tidy Tiger: Cleanest Room – Ms. Vroman’s 5th Grade 
Golden Spoon: Respectful Cafeteria Behavior – Mrs. Walsh’s Class 
Fire Drill Heroes: Safe fire drill behavior – Mrs. Larson’s Class 
 
No Smoking/ No Pets 
Please remember that there is no smoking on any Marshfield School District property, this includes cars.  Our 
campuses are smoke free.  Please refrain from smoking in your cars and on school grounds.  There are no 
pets allowed on school grounds.  Please do not bring dogs, cats, etc. to the sidewalk, playground, or in the 
school building.  Thank you for your cooperation with both of these items. 
 
Madison PTO  
A great way to get involved at Madison School is to become part of our parent teacher organization (PTO).  We 
have an active and supportive PTO to which we are truly thankful.  Look for our PTO on Facebook or email 
them at madisonpto510@gmail.com  Our last PTO meeting of the year will be on June 2 at 6:00 in the north 
parking lot, please bring a chair. 
 
 



 
 

 

Help is Available 
Help is available in our community.  If you need basic food/clothing/household items, housing assistance, 
mental health resources, parenting help, or support with other family struggles, there are resources offered in 
Marshfield. 
Resources and detailed information are at: 

• United Way – Call 211 or https://www.marshfieldareaunitedway.org/united-ways-2-1-1  
• Wood County Crisis 715-384-5555 
• The School District of Marshfield’s webpage 

(https://www.marshfieldschools.org/CommunityResources_COVID19)  
• Contact your student’s school counselor for more information on school and community resources. 

 
COVID Procedure Reminders 
As a reminder, students who are exhibiting any of the Covid-19 symptoms need to stay home.  Our isolation 
room staff will contact you to discuss specific symptoms and situations.  As a reminder all school age siblings 
should stay home if one child is exhibiting symptoms.  
 
Class Quarantines 
If your student is quarantined and unable to attend in-person school, virtual learning will be the mode of 
instructional delivery during the quarantine period. It will be important for students to access their Seesaw 
(Kindergarten-Grade 4) or Canvas (5th-6th Grade) account daily to retrieve and complete learning activities and 
assignments being prepared by their teacher. The classroom teacher will be communicating with students 
regularly throughout this quarantine period. Families are encouraged to reach out to the teacher with any 
academic related questions.  School work provided during the quarantine period is counted toward your 
student’s attendance and grade.   
 
Attendance 
School starts at 7:45. If your child will be absent or late please call the school office 715.384.8181 as soon as 
possible.  If your child is not called in, they will receive an unexcused absence.  If you arrive to school tardy 
you will need to sign in at the office.  In addition, if you are picking your student up early before the 2:50 
dismissal, you will need to sign the child out in the school office as well.  Any tardies, absences, or instances 
your child leaves early will be marked.  Thank you for your cooperation with these policies. 
 
From the District Nurses – Summer Wellness Reminders/ Immunization Info 
Summer is an excellent time to schedule well child visits with your child’s doctor or other medical provider.  
Although individuals may be hesitant to seek medical care at this time, local clinics have practices in place to 
ensure patient & family safety.  Many clinics have set aside special areas strictly for visits such as well child 
checks & all visitors are screened. 
Please keep in mind that wisconsin law requires several  immunizations for all students entering kingergarten 
and a tdap booster for those entering 6th grade.  Summer is an excellent time to obtain any immunizations your 
child may need.  You can contact your medical provider’s office to determine which vaccines your child should 
have & to schedule immunization appointments.   
As always, district nurses remain available to discuss any health related concerns you may have regarding 
your child.  Do not hesitate to contact your child’s school to speak to a nurse. 



 
 

 



 
 

  


